
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 26, 2019 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Regional Child 

Care Service Grant Program. This year’s application 

round has closed. 

 

Please check back in August 2020 for information on 

the 2020 round of Regional Grants, including local 

grant writing workshops and updated application 

materials. Applications will be accepted as of 

September 1, 2020. 

 

Sincerely, 

CAPLP Child Care Aware 

 

 

Eliminate Poverty        Empower Families        Engage Communities 

715 11th Street N Suite 402 

Moorhead, MN 56560 

PH: (218) 512-1500 

Toll Free: 1-800-452-3646 

 

 

 

 


